Docket No. 50-289 (

DETI:RI

0Ci 05 1981

Metropolitan Edison Company OCr ;
ATTN: Mr, H. D. Hukil Uy, YIS e

Vice President and Director of TMI-] \= Oty L34 rorgy ‘/
Po o- m m ".\l{ v/
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 N/

Gentlemen: L
Subject: Meeting at Regfon I Office

This letter is a confirmation of our plans for a mc~ting in the Region I
Office, between members of the GPU staff and your contractor (Gilbert
Associates), members of my staff and other NRC representatives on

October 6, 1981 at 10:00 a.m. as discussed between Mr. Haverkamp, Senior
l]t;;:dcnt Inspecter at TMI-]1 and Mr. Wallace of your staff on September 30,

The purpose of this meeting is to review * e results of our recent
inspections of your 1icensed activities ar 1 .ne adequacy of your final
response to IE Bulletin 79-02.

Should you have any questions concerning the meeting arrangements, please
contact Mr. L. E. Tripp of my staff.

Sincerely,

Original Signed £yi
Renald C. Haynes
Director

cc:

R. J. Toole, Operations and Maintenance Director, TMI-1 .
C. W. Smyth, Supervisor, TMI-1 Licensing

E. 6. Wallace, Manager, PWR Licensing (5;/
J. B. Liberman, Esquire T

G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire b
Public Document Room (PDR) /
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) 1O

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania -

Ms. Mary V. Southard, Co-Chafiman, Citizens for a Safe Environment
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bece:

Region 1 Docket Reom (with concurrences)

L. Barrett, Deputy Program Director, TMI Program Office
D. Swanson, OELD:HQ



